

Reception Newsletter



Our learning next week...

In Phonics we will be...

- Sounds: f, ff, l, and ll
- Letter formations: f, ff, l, and ll
- Sorting f, ff, l, and ll objects and letters
- Blending words: fit, lip, pit,

In Maths we will be...

- Fewer than
- Less than
- Comparing Quantities
- Equal quantities

Nativity Practise

Next week we will be rehearsing our nativity songs for our performance! Please feel free to practice the following songs with your child:

Three Kings Travelling

https://youtu.be/VCvG460_aI8?si=aUv_Y4mPMkiSSfW0

Glory to God

https://youtu.be/jZCmuFbfBqM?si=RXcL3D6xz-nNoOWR

<u>RE</u>

Prophecy and Promise: The Shepherds visited Jesus in the stable.

IMPORTANT - Nativity

If you have been asked to provide a costume, please send this into school on Tuesday 5th December.

Throughout December, we will be practising both in the classroom and at the Church.

To make it easier for the children when getting changed, could we kindly ask that you send your child into school wearing their PE kits on Friday 8^{th} December, Monday 11th December and Tuesday 12th December.

Once all our performances are finished, we will all walk back to school and get changed back into our PE kits before being dismissed from school as usual.

Please bear with us whilst we support the children with getting changed. Thank you!



Important Dates

Nativity Performance	Monday 11 th or Tuesday 12 th December
(St Anne's Church)	
School Christmas Dinner	Wednesday 20 th December
Term Ends	Thursday 21st December

Have a lovely weekend 😉

